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I am a mother, a grandmother, an Oregon taxpayer and a voter. I support LC 19, and think
it is very important to develop cap and invest legislation to mitigate the effects of climate
change. We must take into account the different circumstances of people in different parts
of the state - although I live in Eugene I have done a number of Artists Residencies in
Eastern Oregon (Seneca, Unity, Pendleton, Boardman, etc.) and I realize that there is a
very different orientation to these issues. We must find a way to work together, because
climate change will affect us all.
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